
“And, behold, thou shalt conceive in thy womb, 	

and bring forth a son, and shalt call his name Jesus.”	

Luke 1:31	!
This is such a wonderful text of the Scriptures! 

One of the precious thoughts we can take from this passage is that the name, Jesus, means 
Salvation. Now, Salvation was in the womb of the virgin Mary. She was not the salvation, 
but she had the Salvation in her womb.  Only Jesus is our Salvation and the “propitiation 
for our sins: and not for ours only, but also for the sins of the whole world.” Thanks be to 
God! 

One more year has passed, and that means that we are one year closer to His second 
coming. During this year, some have gone ahead to be with Him. The rest of us are 
remaining for Him. What a glorious day that will be when we will live with our Saviour 
forever. We will live with our Salvation forever more!  Some others, I am sad to admit, 
will not be there. This is one of the reasons why our Lord is tarrying His coming. He is not 
willing that any should perish, but that all should come to repentance. God is giving us 
time to tell others about the Salvation that once was in Mary’s womb, born, later crucified 
for our sins, after three days was risen from the dead, and now lives to intercede for us at 
the right hand of the Father. Should we tell others about such salvation? Yes! This 
Christmas season is a great opportunity to tell them the most wonderful story that this 
world has ever had. 

Please receive from the Sanchez family our joyful Merry Christmas! 

We want to take this opportunity to thank you all for your faithfulness in supporting our 
ministry here in Spain both with your prayers and your financial efforts. May our 
Salvation, the Lord Jesus, give you a prosperous year in 2014 full of His joy, souls for 
Him, and growth in Him. 

     Yours in Christ, 
    The Sanchez Family 

   Your missionaries to Spain

Merry Christmas 
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